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February 8, 2021 
 
Mr. Marija Tresoglavic 
Commission Secretary and Manager 
Regulatory Support 
British Columbia Utilities Commission 
Suite 410, 900 Howe Street 
Vancouver, BC V6Z 2N3 
 
Dear Ms. Tresoglavic: 
 
RE: British Columbia Utilities Commission (BCUC or Commission) 

British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority (BC Hydro)  
Site C Clean Energy Project (the Project) 
Update on Quarterly Progress Report and BCUC Staff Information 
Requests   

 

BC Hydro is writing to provide an update on the timeline for the filing of the next Site C 
Quarterly Progress Report and our responses to BCUC staff information requests, as 
requested in the BCUC staff letter of February 1, 2021, and further to our letter of 
November 9, 2020.  

Site C Quarterly Progress Report 

Government has announced that the independent project review report has been 
completed and provided to it. BC Hydro will therefore be able to release a Site C 
Progress Report that will include activities up to the end of December 2020, in early 
March 2021.  

BCUC Staff Information Requests 

In our earlier letter, BC Hydro also committed to responding to all of the BCUC staff 
information requests after the completion of the independent project review, and we 
remain committed to answering all of the requests. As noted above, the Government 
has announced that it is now in receipt of the independent project review report. We 
therefore will provide both our responses to a substantial number, but not all, of the 
BCUC information requests along with the Progress Report, in early March. There 
remain some information requests that will require further direction from Government 
and those will be responded to at a later date.  
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For further information, please contact the undersigned. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 Fred James 
Chief Regulatory Officer 
 
fj/ma 

 
 


